
AGENDA 
City of Sedona 

Historic Preservation Commission Site Visit 
3:00 PM Monday, April 8, 2019 

 

 

The mission of the City of Sedona government is to 

provide exemplary municipal services that are consistent 

with our values, history, culture and unique beauty. 

MEETING LOCATION: 

VULTEE CONFERENCE ROOOM 

102 ROADRUNNER DR, SEDONA, AZ 
 

 

NOTICE: 

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02 notice is 

hereby given to the members of the 

Historic Preservation Commission 

and to the general public that the 

Historic Preservation Commission will 

conduct a site visit open to the public 

on Monday, April 8, 2019 at 3:00 pm, 

departing from the Community 

Development Department lobby at 

102 Roadrunner Drive, Building 104, 

Sedona, Arizona 86336. 

 

The Commission will carpool to the 

site and return to City Hall for 

adjournment of the site visit.  

 

GUIDELINES FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

PURPOSE: 

 To allow the public to provide 

input to the Historic Preservation 

Commission on a particular 

subject scheduled on the agenda. 

 Please note that this is not a 

question/answer session.  The 

public will be able to speak 

during the comment period for 

the agendized item in the 

Commission’s following meeting 

at 4:00 p.m. in the Vultee 

Conference Room. 

 

PROCEDURES: 

 At the meeting, fill out a 

“Comment Card” and deliver it to 

the Recording Secretary. 

 When recognized, use the 

podium/microphone. 

 State your Name and City of 

Residence 

 Limit comments to 3 MINUTES. 

 Submit written comments to the 

Recording Secretary. 

1. CALL TO ORDER & ROLL CALL  

2. The Commission and Staff will participate in a site visit at 995 East Park 

Ridge Drive (Van Deren Barn) in preparation for a discussion regarding the 

property’s eligibility to be landmarked as a historic resource pursuant to 

Section 8.7 Historic Preservation Procedures. 

3. ADJOURNMENT 

                Physical Posting: April 4, 2019                           By: DJ 

Note that members of the City Council and other City Commissions and Committees may attend 

the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting. While this is not an official City Council meeting, 

because of the potential that four or more Council members may be present at one time, public 

notice is therefore given for this meeting and/or event. 

  


